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CONSTRUCTION ON NORTH PRINCE BETWEEN 21ST STREET AND YORK DRIVE
TO BEGIN ON MONDAY, DECEMBER 27, 2021

CLOVIS, NM - Beginning Monday, December 27, 2021, through April 2022, Enviroworks will
begin excavation work to install PVC conduit for a groundwater remediation system on North
Prince Street from 21st Street to York Drive. The southwest portions of the parking lots near
surrounding businesses may be impacted during this time.

In February, the southeast corner of Commerce Way and North Prince Street will also be under
construction to include boring across North Prince. Construction at this intersection should only
take one day.

For questions regarding this construction, please contact Enviroworks at (505) 286-4891 or
info@enviroworksforyou.com.
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